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Johnson, Bill H (DNR)

From: Carlson, Erik (DNR)

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2012 5:40 PM

To: Fred Marinelli (

Cc: Al Trippel; David Blaha; Houston Kempton (

Subject: QA/QC communications

Fred, 

I spoke to Al, and we do not have any concerns with you communicating directly to Barr staff as you see fit to complete 

the QA/QC process as efficiently as possible. Please cc folks as you deem appropriate. Thanks for your hard work on this. 

 

Erik Carlson, AICP 

Principal Planner 

Minnesota Department of Natural Resources 

 

 

 




